
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         February 16, 2021 8:00 a.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Knobbe, Maxwell, Beck, Croken and Kinzer present. Due to social 
distancing concerns relating to COVID19, Supervisors and staff participated 
electronically. 

Ed Rivers, Health Department Director, gave a Scott County COVID-19 
Vaccination Clinic update. 

 
Tim Huey, Planning and Development Director, reviewed an upcoming public 

hearing for a rezoning application from Alan and Erin Rubach. 
 
Huey also reviewed an upcoming public hearing on the final draft of the Revised 

Subdivision Ordinance. 
 
Tammy Speidel, FSS Director, reviewed a Courthouse stair tread project. 
 
Mary Thee, Human Resources Director, reviewed a settlement with former 

employee Juanita Bea. 
 
Thee also reviewed a request to overfill the Clinical Services Manager position in 

the Health Department. 
 
Thee also reviewed the staff appointments of Catherine Leighton for the position 

of Office Assistant in the Facility & Support Services Department at the entry level rate 
and Lori Steiner for the position of Clinical Services Manager in the Health Department 
at step 7 and accruing annual vacation at the rate of 120 hours annually.   

 
David Farmer, Budget and Administrative Services Director, reviewed the tax 

abatement request from St Anthony Church for a property at 3000 E 32nd Street, 
Davenport.  

 
Farmer also reviewed setting a public hearing date on an amendment to the 

County’s current FY21 Budget. 
 
Farmer also reviewed setting a public hearing date on the FY22 annual Budget 

and the Five Year Capital Improvement Plan. 
 
Farmer reviewed a resolution and the upcoming public hearing authorizing the 

maximum proposed tax levy for FY22. 
 
Farmer also reviewed an upcoming public hearing relative to CDBG funds. 
 
Mahesh Sharma, County Administrator, reviewed upcoming board appointments.  
 



Moved by Kinzer, seconded by Croken at 9:04 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 
 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 

________________________ 
ATTEST:  Roxanna Moritz 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


